The Friends of Whitby Heath

Wyedale, Whitby, Ellesmere Port, Cheshire, CH65 6RJ. Tel: 0151 355 1781 Fax: 0151 356 8191

Email: friendsofwhitbyheath@yahoo.co.uk

Chair Emma Scorer Secretary Claire McKelvey



Registered Charity Number: 1103760

8th July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are excited to announce our final event of the academic year—a fun-filled Summer Disco on Wednesday, July 16th, 2025.

Please note that children across the school are allowed to wear their own clothes for the day. However, we kindly ask that they keep their disco outfits in mind if they have PE scheduled. Children are welcome to come to school in their disco outfits and may want to bring a change of shoes or shorts to ensure they can participate in PE comfortably.

Disco Times:

- EYFS/KS1: 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM

- KS2: 3:20 PM - 4:45 PM

Due to the longer daylight hours in the summer term, Mr. Wright is happy to allow students in Years 5 and 6 with a walking home pass to be dismissed directly from the disco. For those needing to be collected, parents and carers can pick up their children inside the hall by entering through the KS1 door.

The admission fee for each disco is £4.00, which covers entry, refreshments, and a goodie bag to take home. Payable via Parent Pay. If you would like to volunteer to help with drinks and snacks at either disco, please reach out to us via our Facebook page or email.

Warm Regards,

Chair (FOWH PTA)

Emma Georer